
NOTICE TO PITTSTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 

Pittston Township is accepting letters of interest for a vacant auditor 

position created by the death of a current auditor until Friday, July 18th, 

2025 at 4:00pm local time. 

 

To qualify to be an auditor for Pittston Township, the applicant shall 

currently reside in Pittston Township and shall have resided in Pittston 

Township continuously for at least one year prior to 2025. 

 

Letters of interest for the vacant position could either be dropped off at 

the Pittston Township Municipal Building from Monday-Friday from 

8:00am-4:00pm local time or could be sent in to the township financial 

administrator via email at manager@pittstontownship.org. 
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